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italijanski - gramatika jezika What a year. As I
reflect on the past twelve months I can't help but
be amazed at how the year went by. It certainly
has been a roller coaster ride for me, but it has
all been worth it. More often than not the highs,
lows and twists and turns of life made the past
year intense and in many ways never ending.
Despite the sometimes overwhelming nature of the
past year, I am thankful for the many great
moments and experiences I have had. This past year
has truly been one of the most enjoyable of my
life. Thanksgiving flew by and I was just in time
to close out my first calendar year of waiting.
Today I check in to my second year of waiting. I
started this crazy process of waiting almost 11
years ago. I am at a very different place in my
life from where I was 11 years ago. I have changed
a lot since then, but all of that is still very
much a part of me. I had a difficult childhood, so
although this blog exists I do not speak about my
childhood in great detail. Nevertheless I will say
that I never really thought of myself as a shy
person, but yet the complexities of life and
living in a small town in the Northern Michigan
helped me develop into the person I am today. As
my blog was taking off in such a great way I have
had the chance to meet some incredible people. I
would like to give a shout out to almost every
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reader of this blog. I appreciate each and every
one of you that comes here. As weird as it seems I
am actually kind of an introvert. I am thankful
for all of the wonderful experiences that I have
had in my life and all of the amazing people that
I have met along the way. As this year is nearly
over I feel like I am just now entering into the
New Year. I feel like I have been living in the
New Year my entire life. Where life has taken me
is certainly a strange and scary place. Although
it has not been 570a42141b
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